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WASHINGTON, D. C. -- Senators Bob Dole, James Pearson and Congressman 

Larry Winn announced today the award of nearly a quarter million dollars to the 

Kansas University Medical Center for the operation of a National Cancer Research 

and Demonstration Center. 

The grant will provide core support for the operation of the Center during 

the next two years, as the Medical Center continues to build a comprehensive 

Regional program of cancer research, detection, and treatment. The Director of 

the Cancer Center, Dr. James Lowman, indicated that the Center would also be 

applying for more specialized grants and contracts from the National Cancer 

Institute to carry out specific programs. 

"The University of Kansas Medical Center Cancer Program has been outstanding," 

Dole said, 11and through the continued support of the National Cancer Institute, it 

will be able to expand its programs of cancer research, detection, and treatment 

to all residents of Kansas and the Midwest ... 
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